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Fire Prevention Week 2021, 

The theme for 2021 is “Learn the Sounds of Fire Safety”.


As part of Fire Prevention Week, we would like to invite you and your employees to test for working smoke/CO alarms in your house.  Working smoke alarms save lives.  Having working smoke alarms in your home is very important.  Smoke alarms let you know there is a fire and CO alarms alert you to the presence of a deadly gas. Working smoke and CO alarms also give you time to get outside and stay outside.  

Please fill out the survey and return to your workplace for pick up. 
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Business name: 

	


Employee Address:

      Alarm Type                Location                 Expiry Date     		 Working           
(smoke, CO, Combo)

	
	
	
	Y/N

	
	
	
	Y/N

	
	
	
	Y/N

	
	
	
	Y/N

	
	
	
	Y/N

	
	
	
	Y/N

	
	
	
	Y/N


1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
6.
7.

It is encouraged to have your employees fill out the survey.  The businesses that submit the survey will then be entered into a draw to win a complete Zoll Plus AED kit.  Employee addresses not located in Essex will be given to the appropriate Fire Dept.


         Install Working Smoke Alarms:
Smoke alarms provide precious seconds to escape a fire
 It is the law for all Ontario homes to have a working smoke alarm on every level and outside all sleeping areas.
It is the law for all Ontario homes to have a working CO alarm outside of every sleeping area if your home has fuel burning appliances, a fireplace or attached garage.







If you have any questions or concerns you can contact Essex Fire and Rescue Services.
Jacey Brockman, Assistant Deputy Fire Chief 
[bookmark: _Hlk82772632]Town of Essex | Fire & Rescue Service
33 Talbot Street South, Essex, ON, N8M 1A8
519-776-7336 ext. 1203 | 519-776-834
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